August 8, 1968

Mr. Lloyd Gorence, President
Johann Havilland Service Center
455 C. North Ave.

Wheaton, I1l.

Dear Mr. Gorence:

We are extremely grateful for all the efforts you
have made on behalf of our Diocese.

We realize how very busy you must be, and im the
circumstances were very gratified by all the time you took
to make so many important comtacts for us in securing materials
for our headquarters.

Your efforts were mot only gemerous but very benefi-
cial to us, both fimancially and otherwise.

Our appreciation is mno less great because our ackmow-
ledgement is tardy.

Prayerfully yours,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



